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Sun City Center Audubon Club 

News from our Master Birder 

    Ray Webb 
 
On May 10, our group enjoyed barbecue and a boat 
ride at Snook Haven Restaurant in Venice. The 
weather, food and entertainment were good.  
 
Hope you enjoy the pictures from this trip. 
 
Future summer trips include another boat ride, 
with Latitudes Tours in Ruskin, on June 16, and a 
visit to the Tampa History Museum on July 11. 
Plans to visit Mote Marine Lab and Aquarium in 
August are underway.  
 
Sign up at www.sccaudubonclub.com 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Thanks to Mariclaire Jones & John Perian 
For their amazing photography work! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://www.sccaudubonclub.com/
http://www.sccaudubonclub.com/
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That gator is in the water, and you want me to get into  
that little thing?? 
 

 
Great Egret 

 
He won’t find me in here! 

 
 
Hey Egret, come up here with us vultures, that gator 
can’t climb.  
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Ooooh, Lunch time 
 
 

 
 
Hey, did you read that sign! 
 
“Do Not Feed the Gators” 

 
 

Clara, Mariclaire & Paul 
 

It’s safe on the boat. 

 

 
 

Ray & Al 
 

Just a cruising along 
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This is fun, think I’ll take a swim, OR NOT! 
 

  

 
 

Sure is fun, I could do this all day long! 

Oh, what big eyes you have! 

 

 
 

 
 

Did you see how long his nose is? That is a big gator. 

 

Here  
comes  
Papa. 
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Gang’s All Here 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
I’m ready to go fishing. 

 

 

 

Awww  
A Baby Gator 

How Cute 


